IscHua VALLEY
Historicar Sociery

COMMUNITY GIVE PACK DAY

Franklinville can certainly be proud of the students in the senior class of Franklinville Central School.

Thursday, May 26™ was designated as COMMUNITY GIVE BACK DAY and twelve students appeared
bright and early to work at the Miner's Cabin and 3 Park Square.

They enthusiastically cleaned, polished woodwork, scrubbed
windows and mopped floors. Boxes of artifacts were also
relocated. They worked under the direction of Betty Hackett, a
member of Ischua Valley Historical Society, and Al Fish, the Vice-
President of the organization.

Betty and Al were full of praise for these hard workers whom they
described as polite, cooperative and interested in what they were
doing. The students did a terrific job in helping the Historical
Society prepare the sites for the summer tourist season. There
seemed to be a lot of laughter, music and friendly banter among
the participants as they enthusiastically "gave back to their
community."

We would like to thank the Superintendent and Board of
Education for letting these "super" and "awesome" students
volunteer for our organization.
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